Comberford Millennium Green Trust.

Annual General Meeting of Comberford Millennium Green Trust 8.50 pm, March 8th 2018, St Leonard's Church Hall, Wigginton

MINUTES

PRESENT: Trustees Cllr Croft, Cllr Gibson, Cllr Moore, Cllr Stevens.

Charity correspondent and Secretary to the Trust Mrs M Jones

1. To elect a Chairman.

Councillor Moore was appointed Chairman of the Trustees for the following year.

2. To receive apologies.

Councillor Shirtliff had apologised.

3. To approve, if appropriate, the Minutes of the meeting of 2nd March 2017.

Approved

4 To consider maintenance.

Regular grass mowing and hedge trimming had been done during the past year by Greenlands, and the gate had been recently repaired. A picnic table had been purchased during the year and the bark topped up, although this still appeared rather sparse. No additional work was required at present, other than mowing and routine maintenance.

5 To receive a financial report.

The Parish Council had donated £500 to the Trust during the year and a further payment of £500 would be paid after this meeting. The final balance for the year would then be £781.46. Payments were chiefly for maintenance costs, with an occasional additional purchase such as the picnic table, which had cost £372.

6 To receive the Trustees' Annual Report.

The report was signed; the annual receipts and payment information would be forwarded to the Charity Commission after the end of the financial year.

7 To seek the views and opinions of inhabitants on the use and enjoyment of the Comberford Millennium Green.

Cllr Moore reported that there were now children living in the village who used the play area. Residents would be asked for any further ideas for the Green's use in the next newsletter.

The meeting closed at 9.05 pm.